
  

 

Page 
1 from 1 

Requirements MSc graduation project committee as of March 31, 2021 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
Based on the request of the Department Board Applied Physics, the Examination Committee of the 
Department of Applied Physics decided that as of March 31, 2021 the graduation project committee of the 
Master’s Applied Physics graduation project shall consist of at least three members who all have been 
appointed as examiners. In consultation with the student it is also possible to have a graduation project 
committee consisting of more than three members. 
 
The following regulations for the graduation project committee apply as of March 31, 2021: 

- MEMBER 1 is the graduation supervisor, also TU/e examiner, and chair.  
- MEMBER 2/3 are two TU/e examiners at least at assistant professor level. MEMBER 2 is an examiner 

not belonging to the track (FBSM, PB, NQP) of the graduation supervisor. If MEMBER 2 is not from 
the Department of Applied Physics, MEMBER 3 must be an examiner from the Department of 
Applied Physics.  

- Optional MEMBER 4 is an examiner from TU/e or another university.  
- Experts and daily supervisors (e.g. company supervisor, PhD, postdoc) may act as advisors. 

 
This decision amends the requirements for the graduation project committee as described in: 

- The Regulation of the Examination Committee Applied Physics 2020-2021, Appendix 7b of Article 
4.5, paragraph 2 

- The assessment protocols as published on the Education Guide of Applied Physics 
- The information regarding the graduation project published on Canvas 

 
On behalf of the Examination Committee Applied Physics, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Marcia (M.C.H.) Bakermans-von Piekartz 
Secretary Examination Committee Applied Physics 
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